
From: Redacted 

Sent: 8/7/2013 10:18:57 AM 
To: Kaneshiro, Bruce (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov) (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov); 

'Liang-Uejio, Scarlett' (scarlett.liang-uejio@cpuc.ca.gov) (scarlett.liang-
uejio@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Meeting with Audrey Lee — Demand Response 

Hi Bruce and Scarlett: 

I wanted to inform you about a meeting that has been scheduled with Audrey Lee on August 19 
at 11am. 

Sid Dietz, Nick Ho, and Redacted wip be meeting with Audrey to discuss the upcoming 
Demand Response OIR and 2015 bridge program and funding authorization. 

You may want to contact Audrey about attending this meeting. 

Thanks, 

Redacted 

Principal Case Manager 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 
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